
Date Event

13 September 2024 Merdeka/Malaysia Day Celebration

25 October 2024 Deepavali Celebration

30 November 2024 2nd Annual Sports Day

6 December 2024 International Day

11 December 2024 School Excursion

13 December 2024 Christmas Celebration
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Welcome back to school and welcome to new parents & students!
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Greetings from the Management.

Last Friday's Orientation for new parents and students was an exhilarating start to the academic year! The
atmosphere buzzed with excitement as parents were immersed in dynamic briefings, covering everything from our
innovative curriculum to the vibrant extracurricular programmes. Meanwhile, students embarked on an exciting
campus tour, exploring the school’s state-of-the-art facilities and getting a sneak peek into their future classrooms.
The event was more than just an introduction—it was a celebration of the journey ahead, filled with enthusiasm,
energy, and a strong sense of community. Parents and students left inspired, ready to embrace all the adventures
this school year promises!
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What a show!

Imperial International School students wowed us with their rendition of A Night at the Museum in the Multi-Purpose Hall. Over
100 participants from Early Years to Year 10 delivered a stunning tale of the Imperial Museum’s night crew and the mysterious
happenings after sunset. The colourful backgrounds and lively performances showcased their energy, creativity, and
teamwork.

This production was a success thanks to the dedication of our teachers, staff, and parents. A heartfelt thank you to everyone
involved in preparing, rehearsing, and supporting our students. Pictures and videos will be shared with all parents in early
September 2024. 

School annual concert 2024: a night at the museum
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IGCSE JUNE 2024 RESULTS
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ROAD TO A*/a WORKSHOP FOR IGCSE STUDENTS
Are you ready to unlock your full potential
and achieve top grades in your IGCSE
exams? Our Road to A/A* Workshop* is
designed to guide you on your journey to
academic excellence. This workshop is
tailored specifically for IGCSE students
who aspire to achieve the highest grades
and make the most of their exam
preparations.

Led by experienced teachers who have a
track record of helping students succeed,
the workshop will cover essential exam
strategies, time management tips, and
targeted revision techniques. You’ll also
have the opportunity to participate in
practice sessions, receive personalised
feedback, and learn how to approach
exam questions with confidence.

Whether you're aiming for an A* or want
to boost your grades, this workshop is the
perfect opportunity to sharpen your skills
and ensure you're on the right path to
success. Join us and take the next step
towards achieving your academic goals!


